
 
 

 

Hello Lowell Families and community,  

Happy New Year! We are looking forward to a fantastic 2023! 
 
Lundy picture retakes are still scheduled for Tuesday the 10th!  It's been a long time coming 
and we all have our fingers crossed that everything goes smoothly with Lifetouch.  
 
Winter Benchmark testing will start next week.  Please encourage lots of sleep and healthy 
eating! 
 
Please remember that if you are wanting to volunteer or help out in any way, you will need 
to fill out a volunteer form.  Call the front office at 541.937.2105 with any questions you have. 
 
At LHS, end of the first semester is January 26.  Semester grades do appear on the transcript 
so please make sure that you are checking in with teachers and making sure all work is 
complete.  Some classes change at the semester, and class changes can be requested with 
Ms. Day. 
 
There will be no Drama Club in coming weeks, as we're getting ready for our March Play 
Production. Auditions for our next Comedic One-Act Play will be next week!   
Students interested in trying out should come to the LHS Cafetorium either next Tuesday, 
January 10, *OR* Thursday, January 12, at 3:15pm.  More information will be posted at LHS 
and in the office in the coming days. Information about the play can also be found online at 
https://www.playscripts.com/play/3036#searchterm=approp.  You are welcome to read the 
script to get more familiar with it before auditioning! Good Luck! 
 
Come celebrate our 8th grade wrestlers during their final home meet of the season on 
Wednesday, January 11. Both the high school and junior high have a dual meet with Sweet 
Home in the main high school gym at 6:00. Admission will be free, and concessions will be 
open. 
 
Don’t miss your opportunity to support Middle School Basketball and get rid of that tree that 
is hanging around! One day only, January 7th. Text 971.413.5112 to set up a pickup time.   
 
 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


